
 
 

 
 

Construction Update – 21st November 2017 
 
 

I am writing to advise that we are conducting demolition work to the area between the Biomedical 
building and the Transport Management Centre over the coming days. This will involve saw cutting to 
concreate, behind our fence line, to remove existing stairs and brick work. 
 
Access to the oval will be maintained. 
 
We endeavour to have this completed tomorrow to minimise the impact. We apologise for any 
inconvenience caused. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at atp.communications@mirvac.com 

or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
ATP Communications Specialist 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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